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Regular Meeting
Friday, July 22, 2022 at 12:00PM

Location: Club Pheasant
Speaker: Will Middleton, Capitol Airshow

 
Regular Meeting

Friday, August 5, 2022 at 12:00PM
Location: Club Pheasant

Speaker: Judy Kent, President of Homeward Bound Golden Retriever Rescue &
Sanctuary, Inc.

 
Rotary Happy Hour

(Kids Welcome)
Friday, August 12, 2022 at 4:00PM

Location: Baker Wines/Bike Dog Brewery (West Sacramento)
 

Regular Meeting
Friday, August 26, 2022 at 12:00PM

Location: Pheasant Club
Speaker: District Governor, Karen Cendro

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings

 

Note: If you do not see a meeting date listed here, it means there is no meeting that day. For
the remainder of the 2022 year, the club will have two regular lunch meetings and one

evening social each month. This schedule is not permanent - we're simply trying it out to see if
this format works for our club and increases attendance and participation. 



 

On July 15, 2022, the membership got together at 
Streets of London Pub in West Sacramento (owned and operated by

Rotarian Danielle Bettencourt) for some fellowship. The adults shared
libations, the kids played and Shaun Morrow pressured everyone who

looked his direction to sign up for a beer booth shift at the Yolo County Fair
(our upcoming fundraiser). It was a great way to end a work week!

FUN
Summer



 

On July 15, 2022, these mini
Rotarians took over Streets

of London Pub in West
Sacramento during the

Rotary Social. This CHIPS
editor is certainly biased,

but it was pretty cute stuff. 
 

Special thanks to Moose
Bettencourt (the Boxer

puppy) for providing
endless entertainment AND

to Dominick Esquivel for
being a such a good

influence on those rowdy
Bettencourt and Allen kids.

 

FUN
Summer
Mini Rotarian Edition



Warner & Spencer Volume 5

ANNIVERSARIES
July

BIRTHDAYS
July

Jim and Marsha Engstrom
Ken and Michelle Wilson

July 9
July 22

Troy Bird
David Kamminga 

July 17
July 17



ServiceServiceService   
Team Leads

Meals on Wheels
Interact Advisor
PR/Social Media

Celebration Masters

International Service
Scholarships
Youth Service

Speaker Chair(s)

Sargeant at Arms

Tom Wallace
Kat Gallagher
Babs Sandeen
Danielle Bettencourt
Marty Swingle
Babs Sandeen
Kumaraswamy Sivakumaran
Ken Wilson
Joanie Kapell
JoAnn Moffett
Denice Domke & 
Her Team of Misfits
Katie Villegas

Meals on Wheels

Route 9
7/11 
7/18

Route 1
Every Wednesday

Route 6
7/6
7/13
7/20 

JoAnn Moffett and Joanie Kapell
Paul Kolarik and John Hills

Jeff Post and Kent Ramos

Dan Ramos and Mike Campbell
Dustin Dumars and Pedro Cisneros
Steve and Donna Heringer



Member SpotlightMember SpotlightMember Spotlight

Profession:

Spouse's Name and Profession, if any:

Children and Grandkids' Names:

Which child is your favorite and why?
(It’s okay, you can tell us…) :

If you had to be stranded on a desert
island with a Rotary Member, who
would you pick and why?

What is one thing most people don’t
know about you?

What is your favorite part of Rotary?

Industrial Brokerage

Pam Post, retired

Chris + daughter Sofia, Courtney,
Kelli Post-Heede + Amelia, Jameson
& Logan

All three (3) kids and four (4)
grandkids are my absolute favorites!

Troy Bird, because I can outrun him
to the island food...

I am getting more melancholy as I
get older, especially how fast my kids
are getting old, but not Pam and I
(we’re 45….)

MOW and having lunch with all my
fellow Rotarians

Jeff "Postman" Post



   
Help

Wanted
School Supply

Drop Off
Event

 
Rotarian Quirina

Orozco, along with
West Sac Kids Give
Back and the Yolo
County Children's

Alliance, are hosting
their annual School

Supply Drop Off Event
on July 24, 2022.
Purchase school

supplies on the list
and drop them off - it

is as easy as that!
Everything you buy

will go directly to kids
in need in our
community!



   
Help

Wanted
Westfield Elementary School

Project
 

For those of you who missed our
Kick Off Meeting, we're "Adopting

a School" for the 2022-2023
academic year in order to support

kids in need and their teachers.
Part of the project will involve

Rotarians going on to campus to
assist with food distribution. In

order to do this, we need a group
of Rotarians to be approved to go

on WUSD campuses. The
volunteer application was sent

previously, but we can send
another copy if needed. Since

schools are off for summer, please
move forward with completing

your applications and getting your
TB Test BUT hold off submitting

your applications. We may decide
to have one person deliver them

all at the same time. Upon receipt
and approval, the District would

then supply the required Live
Scan Fingerprinting forms (i.e. the

last step to get approved).



End of Summer BBQ
 

Volunteer Coordinator Found! 
Thank you Lee Harris for stepping up!

Help
WantedUpdate



 

C U E  T H E
Website

Did you know that we have been making updates to our website? (Did
you even know we had a website?)

 
Don't answer that...just check it out: 

https://rotaryclubofwestsacramento.org/
 

And don't forget to "Like" us on Facebook for weekly updates.



Club 558 of District 5180
PO Box 288

West Sacramento, CA 95691

PRESIDENT'S NOTE

Dear Mighty Rotary Club of West Sacramento,

What a fun couple of weeks! We're off to a great start for the new year. We've had
incredible support from members, as well as interest from new prospective
members. Even better, not a single person complained about the CHIPS. And
even more impressive than that, my kids didn't get us kicked out of Rotary Social
Hour at Streets of London on Friday. All of this is a win.

Thank you to all the members for showing up. Thank you for communicating
your love for the club with others. And thank you for supporting us while we try
new things. We already have three new prospective members who have
expressed interest in joining the club. How great is that?

See you all this week at our regular Rotary Lunch. We will be back at the Club
Pheasant!

Sincerely,
Jaclyn Powell


